
 

 

 

 

 

December 2022 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

As we move towards the end of the term I want to bring the following dates to your attention: 

• Friday, 9 December is a staff training day and the school is closed for all students. 
 

• Thursday, 22 December is the last day of term, students will be dismissed from school at  
12.30pm and the school buses will be available at this earlier time. There will be an extended  
canteen service available at break time for all students. Those entitled to a Free School Meal will be  
able to access their entitlement at break time. 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support for our school.  

  

Yours faithfully 

          

Ann Webster  
Headteacher 


